
 

 

 

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 
ISSUE 2          APRIL 2017 

Hello and welcome to Issue 2 of our monthly newsletter.  Its been a 

busy month at Modplan with various developments taking place.  

There has been a lot of tendering taking place, with some projects 

looking promising, so watch this space! 

THE  

SAFETY 

BLITZ 

Working at height remains one of the biggest causes of fatalities and 

major injuries. Common cases include falls from ladders and through 

fragile surfaces. ‘Work at height’ means work in 

any place where, if there 

were no precautions in 

place, a person could fall a 

distance liable to cause   

personal injury (for example 

a fall through a fragile roof).   

Therefore this month our Site Managers, where 

appropriate, will be carrying out a tool box talk on the subject.  THIS IS 

A PLATFORM TO GET IT RIGHT AT HEIGHT & NOT TO BE A FOOL & FALL! 
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!PROJECTS WON! 

 The Butts, Fowlmere,  Pair of 

Semi-Detached homes 

 Kingsoak Primary School, 

 Bedford, Schools Link 

 Alexander Road, Hitchin,  

 Extension 

EVENT 

12/05/17 were going bowling  at 

Henlow & hope you can join us, 

get back to Debbie in the office to 

confirm if you can come! 

STAR OF THE MONTH 

DEREK LEE 

Congratulations to Derek, he was voted    

star of the month by management for 

his commitment and hard work he is 

currently showing.  Well done, we hope 

you enjoy the £50 M&S vouchers!  If you 

believe that someone has been            

outstanding at work, let us know. 

PROJECT FOCUS 

We are well underway at 

Houghton Hall with great     

progress from the team on the 

Visitor Centre Project.  You can keep up to date on progress of this 

£1.3m project on https://www.facebook.com/houghtonhallpark/ 

ANY SUGGESTIONS OR INPUT FOR 

THE NEWSLETTER OR H&S, PLEASE 

CONTACT THE OFFICE 


